Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/11/2018 10:40:17 PM

First name: Lisa

Last name: Zimmerman

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear USFS,

I am writing in support of Vail resorts proposed expansion of the Golden peak area of Vail. This project will allow for improved training for Atheletes who are some of the best in the world. The current area is too small resulting in groups sharing space on an already crowded slope. It will improve training and safety. I believe this area had been used for skiing many years ago so this will allow Vail to return it to that use.

Thank you, Lisa Zimmerman